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I am the Ferry Advisory Board representative from Swans Island.  I have talked to 
many people living on Swans Island and all are in favor of LD1231 having the ferries 
docked on the islands at night.  All feel safer at night, knowing the ferry is there for 
an emergency.  It is like knowing there is a fire station with fire trucks available for a 
fire - you don't use it everyday but know it is there if needed.  The ferry being 
available for emergencies is very important to those of us who live on islands.


